
                                            

 

Message from the President 

As President and Founder of Alliance InfoSystems (AIS), I am proud to announce that we’ve 

reached a very important milestone in our company’s history –our 10th year Anniversary. This is 

a special time for our company as we have come a long way since our humble beginnings 

February 2004. Starting from the den of my house, it amazes me how AIS began with only 13 

clients the first year, and has grown to 400 clients. 

Over the past decade, we’ve witnessed significant changes within the industry and have 

gracefully adapted our service offerings to meet the growing demands of our customers. Some of 

our most noteworthy advancements include: being on two State contracts, Federal and State 

designations, and starting a hosting service. 

While we work in a dynamic industry, you have my commitment that our customer service skills 

will remain exemplary.  AIS will always be a company that adopts fair business practices, and 

places the highest priority on providing exceptional customer service. We will continue to 

provide personalized service through dedicated Account Executives and live, local support. 

Looking ahead, we are focused on providing the same level of support and expertise that we 

have for the past 10 years. I am incredibly excited about this journey and truly believe the best of 

Alliance InfoSystems is yet to come. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and loyalty. 

Swadesh Guchhait 

President 
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